
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

FARMINGTON PLANNING BOARD 
153 Farmington Falls Road, Farmington, ME 

Monday, October 15, 2018 
Downstairs Meeting Room - 6:00 P.M. 

      
The Farmington Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing at their regular 
monthly meeting on October 15, 2018, for the NextEra Energy/Farmington Solar 
LLC project application.  
 
Please note:  If you are physically unable to access any of the Town’s programs or services, please call  
778-6538 or TTD/TDD at 778-5873 so that accommodations can be made. 

 
 


